
               
         

     

 

 
 

 
  

   

 
 

 

 

   
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From:	 
To:	 FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Cc:	 
Subject:	 “ASMP and the Copyright Alliance have informed me of this welcome invitation from the Obama Administration 

to share my thoughts on my rights as a creator.” 
Date:	 Wednesday, March 24, 2010 4:54:16 PM 

Good Afternoon Ms. Victoria Espinel, 

“ASMP and the Copyright Alliance have informed me of this welcome invitation from the 
Obama Administration to share my thoughts on my rights as a creator.” 

Some parameters need to be established to ensure that what we create is well 
compensated, acknowledged, protected, and not at the mercy of unscrupulous people who 
would try to steal, copy, or lay claim to something that they have not created.  As a fine 
art photographer and multi-media artist, I spend many hours in the creation and 
production of my work and offer a unique vision to my clients. 
"Ill gotten gains" distort the integrity of the marketplace and devalue our services and 
products both on a local and global scale. 

Thank you for your consideration in addressing this important and timely matter. 

Warm Regards, 

Denee Barr 
Fine Art Photographer and Multi-Media Artist 
Columbia, Maryland 
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